
FAPA Tunisia Study tour 

Message from FAPA Trustees 

 

New Tour Dates: 19-27 April 2024 
 

Andy Wheeler and Richard Hibbert, FAPA Trustees, are looking forward to this exciting 
opportunity to explore the story of Christianity in this ancient land of Tunisia. The 
Episcopal/Anglican Province of Alexandria enables FAPA members to support the church’s 
ministry across North Africa, Egypt and the Horn of Africa. 

After several weeks discussing with our tour operator, Andante, and their local agent, we 
have concurred that the Coronation of King Charles (6th May 20232) is important for many in 
the UK, not least for Richard’s civic ministry in Coventry. In addition, though a third of places 
were booked, it seems the recent financial and general uncertainty has seen further 
bookings hold back. 

We’re excited to declare 19th to 27th April 2024 as the new FAPA Tunisia Study tour dates. 
The costs are being reviewed and the booking price will be announced in a few months. We 
are pleased to announce that existing bookings, which transfer to the new tour dates, will 
keep their 2023 price. 

Check your diaries, start planning to join us for what will be an exciting chance to visit a 
quietly flourishing part of the Province’s life and ministry. 

 


